
Replacement of Truro Creek culvert 
at Linwood Street, Winchester 
Street and Ness Avenue 

The City of Winnipeg invites you to attend a public information session 
regarding the replacement of Truro Creek culvert at Linwood Street, 
Winchester Street and Ness Avenue. Information on the design concepts, 
construction timeline, and transportation impacts will be presented. City staff 
and members of the project team will be available to discuss the project. 

Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

Time: 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. 

Location: Deer Lodge Community Club

  323 Bruce Avenue East, Winnipeg, Manitoba

Format: Drop-in 

For more information, visit us online at winnipeg.ca/trurocreek.

For inquires, or for those who require alternate formats or interpretation in 
order to participate, please contact Brock Feenstra by June 9, 2017 
at 204-943-3178 or brock.feenstra@wsp.com.     


